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Why do we remember 

 Star Learner 

A huge well done to 

Mollie S for her 

fantastic effort in maths 

this week, using a number 

line to find the missing 

numbers! 

 
 

 

Learning Journey 
 

The children had a fantastic time in Forest 

school this week. They all absolutely loved it! 

They enjoyed digging, finding bugs, climbing 

trees and playing in the mud kitchen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been exploring the weather this 

week in Science and Art. The children then 

looked at how artists represent the weather 

and created some of their own paintings to 

show different weathers and seasons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Learning morning 
 

For our family learning morning we ask 

that siblings do not come along as we do 

not have the space for them. It is just 

for one adult per child I am afraid. 

Thank you. 

 

Information for Parents 

8th March- World Book Day 

8th March- PTFA Quiz night 

18th March- Year 1 Family learning 

morning 9-10.30am 

27th March- PTFA school disco 

28th March- End of Spring term; 

1.30pm finish. 

15th April- INSET day 

16th April- Children return to school 

23rd April- School trip to The Lookout 

Discovery centre 

 

Show and tell next week will be Red 

group (Jude, Alisha, Jackson, 

Pranav, Leon and Taurus)  
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